## Heritage School

'Give Thanks to the Lord..' Psalm 118:1

## Important Dates

11/4—Colonial Pennsylvania Plantation (Kindergarten only)

11/12 Parent Social Canceled-see changes

11/22 & 11/23 Thanksgiving Classroom feasts

11/19 & 11/23 No Afternoon Classes/Programs

11/24—11/26 School closed for Thanksgiving break!

11/29 Classes resume

12/2 & 12/3 No school-parent/teacher conferences

12/17 Christmas Program

Thanksgiving class feasts are coming up, look for information from your teachers.

Unfortunately, this year this is a kid only event. But, our teachers will make it a fun day for all!

\*\*We are not having our annual Fall Parent
Social Event at this time, instead look for details
regarding our Virtual Raffle and Auction.
Baskets are coming in and we are getting excited
for this fun event! Ticket order forms will be
coming soon. If you have any questions about
this event please email:

Kates@heritagekids.org

## **YAY LUNCH**

**Say Yay!** We're excited to welcome our lunchtime partner: <u>Yay Lunch</u>, where parents can order healthier versions of foods kids love. All meals are local, made fresh every morning + delivered directly to school. Now with <u>a new website</u> and easy-to-choose Lunch Calendar where you can schedule lunches for the next week or the entire semester.

## Sign up today!

New customers: Get 50% off your first week with promo code **WELCOME50**.

For all returning customers: Don't forget to update your child's luncher profile with their current grade and teacher!

The cold weather will soon arrive and the children go outside to play. Please send in hats and gloves with your child's name written on the tag. Also, teachers would appreciate parents sending in winter clothing for your child's extra set.



Ms. Rebecca has been working hard with your children in preparation for our Christmas program which will be in person! Look for details soon.

Exciting news: we will be hosting our first ever Scholastic Book Fair at Heritage School, coming this Spring. Many thanks to our PTO leadership!



If you are on Facebook, please sign up for the Heritage Facebook Group. It's a great way to connect with other Heritage families!

\*\*If you haven't already, please sign up for the <u>School TXT Messaging system</u> so that you will know of any <u>school closures</u> due to weather. Details were sent home in your Parent Orientation folder at Gradual Admission. See office for details if you need more information. We want every family to be fully informed when we have a school closure.